Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:53 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: electricity to building

It is okay to issue an electrical permit for the existing building. Thank you for checking in with me on this permit.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

From: Kimberly Gibbons [mailto:kgibbons@harnett.org]
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:51 PM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: RE: electricity to building

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Yes Sir, the existing one that’s there

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kgibbons@harnett.org

From: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:51 PM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>

Subject: RE: electricity to building

Is it for the existing on site? | am sorry | just don’t remember this one even though it is not that far back.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

From: Kimberly Gibbons [mailto:kgibbons@harnett.org]
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 1:16 PM

To: Town Erwin Manager <townmanager@erwin-nc.org>
Subject: electricity to building

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.




Good afternoon! We received a request for an electric permit for a storage building at

206 E E St. Just wanted to make sure it's ok to proceed. The storage building was permitted back in December of 22.
Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services

420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1

kgibbons@harnett.org




